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Filming from different localities - Deep Fear - March 2022 

 

The Ports and Yachting Directorate, Transport Malta, notifies all mariners and sea vessel 

operators that filming activities will take place at different localities. 

 

Filming will take place between Friday 4th March 2022 and Saturday 9th April 2022, from 

0500 hours to 2000 hours every day. 

 

Filming will be carried out at the following locations (as shown on attached chart) and also 

at the Grand Harbour, Marsaxlokk Bay and Hurds Bank and while transiting between the 

same locations: 

 

Point A Ras in Niexfa. 

Point B Il-Bajja tac-Cirkewwa. 

Point C Ras in-Newwiela. 

Point D Il-Port ta’ l-Imgarr. 

Point E Ras il-Qala. 

Point F Dahlet ix-Xilep. 

Point G Il-Bajja tal-Mellieha. 

 

A clear horizon is requested from where filming is being carried out at the time, during the 

dates and times listed above. 

 

The vessels “Warriors Tate”, “Silver Charm”, “Sahara Z3”, “Abbot” and “Maria C” will be 

used during the filming and are to be given a wide berth when sighted. 

 

Mariners navigating in the vicinity of the indicated areas on the mentioned dates and 

times are requested to keep watch on VHF Channel 12 / 16 and are to cooperate with 

any instructions originating from the filming crew.  

 

Any instructions issued on VHF Channels 12 and/or 16 by Valletta VTS and /or by any 

enforcement agency on site, are to be complied with. 

 

Charts affected: BA 2537, 211. 




